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First Grade 

Weekly Newsletter
Week of Sept. 16-20
Literacy News:

Reading- We will begin our reading story I Can Too.  Orange Reading folders will have a new reading story on Friday! – Please return them to school EVERY DAY!
Phonics- Short A
Writing-We will be working on a personal narrative. 
Spelling:  

dad, sad, nap, tap, sack, back, man, cat, it, too

Math News:

Math- We will be adding within 20.
Practice Spelling Test on Wednesday!

Reading and Spelling Tests are on Friday!

Reminders:

· Read 2 library books EVERY NIGHT!!

· Book Orders due Sept. 27th!

· Supply Money- $9 (Please send ASAP)

· Parent/Teacher Conferences on Thursday, Sept. 19!!! Look for your scheduled time in this red folder!

Dear Parents,


Thank you to all of my parents who were able to come to orientation .  If you were unable to come, please let me know if you want to meet to talk about what your child will be expected to do this year. Otherwise, I will be catching you up at parent teacher conferences.  

**If you find that your child is memorizing the story-Please have them read the story backwards (Read each sentence from the last word to the first word), this will ensure that they are actually reading the words and not repeating the story from memorization.  


Please call, text, e-mail or come see me if you have any 
concerns or questions!! My prep time is 1:20-2:00.




Have a safe and fun weekend!!! 

Mrs. Brittney Paladino

Mrs. Kim Overstreet
501-208-7412


501-893-2435
bpaladino@nemo.k12.ar.us 
koverstreet@nemo.k12.ar.us 
*My website has lots of fun math and reading games! Check it out! http://protopage.com/nemovistaelem#Untitled/Mrs._Paladino

